Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung

Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2019 12:20 PM
To: Amy Ow

Subject: FW: Highland- Building Permits

From: Melissa Leet [mailto:mleet@graniteridgellp.com]

Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2019 8:05 AM

To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>

Cc: 'Jack Chamberlain' <jtuttlec@aol.com>; 'noel@nexgenbuilders.com' <noel@nexgenbuilders.com>; Steve Monowitz
<smonowitz@smcgov.org>; Zaidkhan@tcbk.com; Robert Pellegrine <robertpellegrine@yahoo.com>

Subject: Highland- Building Permits

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Dear Camille,
I hope this finds you feeling better. It seems like virus are everywhere this fall!

In addition to my sending you wishes for a speedy recovery, | am writing to check on the status of the Highland Building
Permits. When do you think that they will be ready?

A million thanks,

Melissa Leet
312-519-0303



